
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mayor Gary Becker 
City of Racine, 
  
Hello, my name is Matthew C. Snyder. I have been researching the Racine professional football 
teams from the 1920's. I am also working with Bob Milkie and the Racine Raider Alumni 
Association to do fundraising for a Historical Football Museum to be built at Historic Horlick Field. 
I would like to display a permanent bronze plaque, in order to honor the Racine professional 
football teams that participated in the National Football League, the Horlick-Racine Legion ( 1922, 
1923, 1924 ) and the Racine Tornadoes ( 1926 ). This bronze plaque will be permanently 
attached at Horlick Field directly below the existing Racine Belles plaque. I will purchase and 
attach the plaque myself. It will be the same size, border type, material and letter font as the 
Belles plaque. This will be done at no cost to the City of Racine. Attached is a copy of the artist 
design for the plaque. The player photo was created from a newspaper photo of Hank Gillo. He 
was a member of both teams. Please let me know if this is acceptable and therefore I will proceed 
with ordering the bronze plaque. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Matthew C. Snyder 
1625 Dustir Drive 
Racine, Wisconsin 53402 
Ph# 262-681-8779 
Email: SNYDERXIX6DZ@aol.com 
Website: www.racinelegion.com 
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